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13th October 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Year 6 students 

Thank you to those of you who visited the college on Tuesday evening for our year 6 open evening and to those 

of you who have taken the time to watch our virtual year 6 open evening event on the college website 

www.sirharrysmith.cambs.sch.uk.  Some of our current year 7 students and prefects have produced short 

videos to tell you about their time at the college, which they would encourage you to watch. 

It was a pleasure to meet so many of you and hear about your favourite subjects, as well as answer your 

questions and hear your enthusiasm about joining us next September. 

The deadline of 31st October 2021 for secondary school applications is fast approaching. Please bear in mind 

that the college has been oversubscribed year on year and although we do our very best each year to 

accommodate all applications, sadly some students do find themselves on a waiting list. Therefore, it is very 

important that you submit your applications by the deadline date.   

If your child currently has an EHCP and you would like a 1 to 1 appointment to meet the SENCO and view the 

SEN department, please contact the college reception on 01733 703991 to arrange this. 

If you have any further questions regarding year 6 transition to secondary school, please do email Mr Cooper, 

our Director of Year 7, via  Year7@sirharrysmith.cambs.sch.uk and he will be delighted to assist you.  

I look forward to hopefully seeing you in September 2022. 

Kind regards 

 

Dawn White 

Principal  
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